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COLORADO CITY METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
PUBLIC NOTICE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS PUBLIC HEARING
A Public Hearing of the Board of Directors of the Colorado City Metropolitan District will be held Tuesday November 22,
2022, beginning at 6:00 p.m. Chairman Elliot calls the Public Hearing to order at 6:47 p.m.

CALL TO ORDER.
QUORUM CHECK.

APPROVAL OF AGENDA.

Agenda ltem.
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Colorado City Metropolitan District (the
“District”) will hold a public hearing on November 22, 2022, at 6:00 pm at 4497 Bent Brothers Bivd.,
Colorado City, Colorado regarding a proposed amendment to the Rules and Regulations of the District.
The proposed amendment would change the tap fee rates for the District, hearing on the increasing of
tap fees from $16,500 to $20,000, ($11,000 water and $9,000 Sewer). 2023 Budget for CCMD. Water
rates and fee increases for Water and Golf Course.

Manager Eccher is looking for an increase of 20% of water rates. Mr. Collins posed the question of the
20% is going to be enough to get us to the norm with inflation. The increase could help to get us to get
more grant money and complete more projects. Chairman Elliot believes that 20% is not enough at this
time but feels he can support it. He did also mention a “LEAP” type program to help customers that
could struggle with the increase at this time, with an application type program.

Cindy Shaffer spoke up in the meeting and shared her concerns and feels that the 20% increase will
Hurt most members of the community and is asking the Board to not increase water at this time while
everything else continues to go up.

Other community members shared their distaste of increasing the rates and feel that they already taken

matters in their own hands as far cutting back on water usage.

ADJOURNMENT.
Chairman Elliot closes the Public Hearing at and re-opens the Regular Meeting
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oIIms Secretary
Approved this 13th day of December 2022

These minutes are not verbatim to the meeting and should not be considered a complete record of
all discussions during the meeting. For complete proceedings and statements, please refer to the
video or audio recording of the meeting.



